
L’Anse AreA Schools 
 
 

Back to School 
Information 

 

 

L’Anse Area Schools staff would like to welcome their students back to 
school on September 3rd, for the 2024-2025 school year.  
 
We are looking forward to an exciting year of academic courses, athletics, 
and other extra-curricular events.  If you are new to the area, come in to 
register and tour our facility.  The building offices are open Monday-Friday; 
7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 
“Meet the Teacher” will be on Tuesday, August 27th, starting at  
5:00 p.m. with a Title I Parent Meeting in the Cafetorium followed by visits 
to the classrooms. 6th Grade will meet in the Library at 5:00 p.m. 
 

Enjoy the remainder of your summer ~  
We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 
 

The first day of school will be Tuesday, September 3rd   
 
Remember that the school day begins at 8:15 a.m. and ends at 3:18 p.m. 

 

The building will be open at 7:45 a.m. for breakfast! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


